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Management Introduction

As we turn the page to a new year, we reflect on the cherished moments and joyous
experiences we've shared together in 2024. We look forward to embracing the new
year, celebrating milestones and continuing to provide a caring and nurturing
environment for our wonderful residents. Let's make 2025 a year filled with
happiness, achievements and special moments! 

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates
just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up

Best wishes, 

Oakdene Management Team

Christmas Fun At Oakdene

In the final days leading up to Christmas, we gathered for a delightful Mince Pie and
Mulled Wine Evening. Residents enjoyed cosying up to a classic Christmas movie
while indulging in festive treats, accompanied by a cheerful sing-along that warmed
everyone’s hearts.

Our creativity blossomed as residents participated in a Christmas Card making
session that brought out their artistic sides. With an array of glitter, stickers, and
colourful papers, everyone crafted beautiful cards to share with loved ones.

Christmas Carols

The spirit of Christmas was further enriched through our Carol Service, held as part
of our Relatives Book Club Thursdays with the wonderful volunteers Jo, Rowena
and Janice. They kindly come in and spend the morning with us reading lovely
childhood poems and stories. 

Remy took the initiative to organise a dedicated Carol Service, which allowed
residents and relatives to come together and practice their favourite carols for four
weeks. The culmination of our efforts resulted in a heartwarming performance, it was
such a wonderful afternoon.

Festive Preparations 

The Winter Wonderland Show performed by Tickled Pink in Acorn was magical!
What a lovely Christmassy evening with lots of singing and smiles.

At the start of December, we also started decorating the home by putting up our
lights and Christmas trees! It certainly was, 'beginning to look a lot like Christmas!".

Festive Garden Centre Trip

We enjoyed a lovely Christmassy trip to Stewart’s Garden Centre that our lovely
team on Activities arranged. Tom, our Gardener, also tagged along with us all and
enjoyed showing and explaining in detail the different plants they had on display. 

Remembrance Day

For Remembrance Day, we took part in poppy wreath making in Acorn. The
residents enjoyed the activity throughly. 

Our Remembrance Sunday service was especially meaningful, with a full house
gathered to honour those who have served. The phrase “Lest we forget” resonated
deeply within our hearts as we reflected on the sacrifice and bravery of many.

Our Facebook Page

Make sure to check out the Oakdene Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!
  

Leave A Review

We appreciate all feedback, reviews or suggestions you may have.
Please contact us or leave a review through the link below as we would be happy to

receive your comments.
 

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Reviews
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